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19 April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Upcoming Visit – Owl and Birds of Prey Sanctuary 

 

We are pleased to inform you that as we continue to enhance our enrichment activities, we have 

secured visits to the Turbary Woods Rescue and Rehabilition Center, Preston on Friday 11 June for 

the main cabin and Tuesday 15 June 2021 for the nurture cabin. 

This facility offers a unique collection of over 90 birds of prey including eagles, hawks, falcons, owls, 

vultures and more unusual species. 

All the birds are housed in large open fronted aviaries, sheltered in a woodland setting. We will be  

experiencing first hand the breathtaking flight of a falcon. Hawks, owls, and other varieties are also 

flown at the sanctuary and students will gain hands on experience and knowledge about these 

fascinating birds. 

In the hope that the weather might be kind, it is recommended that your son has sun screen, 

sunglasses and a sun cap with him.  Obviously, there is no guarantee about the weather and indeed 

waterproofs might instead be the order of the day! 

As always, school will provide lunch, snacks and water. 

During both visits, we will be travelling in the school cars. Staff and pupils will be required to wear a 

face mask in the car and sanitise their hands both upon arrival and on leaving the centre.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Andy Coates 

Headteacher 


